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Friday 29th May 2020 
Dear Parent and carers, 
 
A warm welcome to our newsletter. This week we 
would like to share the photos of our St Helena Day 
celebration. The day was packed full with fun, 
excitement and a few unexpected surprises. Each 
class made a great effort to present interesting 
information all about St Helena, which included 
information about the history, climate, language, 
traditions, family history and much much more. The 
morning culminated with a special lunch of St 
Helenian cuisine, enjoyed by everyone.  A fantastic 
effort was made by all and we would like to say a 
huge thank you for your support and for your 
contributions in enabling us to mark this very special 
occasion.  
 
This week we have had the dentist visit school and all 
of our students have had their teeth examined. This 
was received by our students with a mixture of 
excitement, apprehension and generated lots of 
conversations! Thank you to Rob and Jenna for 
coming to school and for putting our students at ease 
during the examinations.  
 
On Wednesday we hosted the year 9 Options evening, 
the aim of this event was to provide support for 
parents, carers and students in enabling them to  

 
make informed decisions when considering their 
preferred courses for their IGCSE options. We 
provided students and parents/carers an overview of 
the content for each subject and how they will be 
assessed as an aid to assist them in their decision 
making. 
 
On Thursday our year 10 students enjoyed another 
geography field trip to Panam beach where they 
conducted some river studies using instruments to 
measure the flow of the river.  
 
Finally, as you know we are planning to host adult 
education evening classes in September as discussed 
at the parent/carer information evening and as 
detailed in The Islander, of last week. If anyone is 
interested in classes, please let the school know. 
 

A VERY HAPPY BANK HOLIDAY WEEKEND TO 
EVERYONE.  

 
Reminders:   
Sat 30

TH
 June - PTA Car Boot Sale at Obsidian Hotel 10am 

Mon 1
st

 June - Public Holiday 
Wed 3

rd
 June – Splash Gala, Two Boats Pool 1:45-2:45pm 

Fri 5
th 

June - INSET Day - no school 

                                    St Helena’s Day 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


